
 

  

 

 

 
Project Update—November 1, 2018 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Week of October 29 

This week, concrete curb and gutter 
was installed on Knox Ave, and 
grading continued. Storm sewer 
installation along 82nd Street lasted 
throughout the week. 

Please note that the Knox/81st 
intersection closed October 25 and 
will be closed until about mid-
November.  

Week of November 5 

Next week, storm sewer will 
continue being installed along 82nd 
Street. Sidewalk will also be 
installed on Knox Ave, and the first 
layer of asphalt will be paved. The 
installation of a twelve-foot 
diameter culvert will also begin 
being installed along 82nd Street. 
Culvert installation will not interfere 
with traffic operations.   


